
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE CMAD 2024 BUDGET 

The Cache Mosquito Abatement District will hold a public hearing for 
the CMAD 2024 proposed budget on Thursday, December 9, 2023, at 6 
p.m.  The hearing will be held in North Logan in the BRHD conference 
room at 85 East 1800 North.  All interested citizens are invited to 
attend.  A copy of the proposed budget may be requested by sending 
an email to cmad@cachemosquito.com or by calling 435-764-6839. 

 

 

The above notice was: 

• Published in HJ at least 7 days before the hearing 
• Posted on CMAD website 
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